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June 12, 2018
VIA EMAIL

Beth Harlow

Certificate of Need Program
Department of Health

111 Israel Rd. S.E.
Tumwater, WA 98501

Re: Letter of Intent — Puget Sound Gastroenterology, P.S. — Freemont Endoscopy Center

Dear Ms. Harlow:

On behalf of my client, Puget Sound Gastroenterology, P.S. (“PSG”), and in accordance with
WAC 246-310-080, PSG hereby submits this Letter of Intent proposing to operate PSG Freemont
Endoscopy Center located at 501 North 34™ Street, Suite 101, Seattle, WA 98103 as a certificate of need
approved ambulatory surgery center in the North King Planning Area. The PSG Freemont Endoscopy
Center is an existing facility with three (3) procedure rooms that has historically operated as a certificate
of need exempt ASC.

Pursuant to WAC 246-310-080, PSG submits the following information:

1. Description of proposed services: PSG proposes to operate the PSG Freemont Endoscopy Center
as a three (3) operating room free-standing ambulatory surgical center.

2. Estimated cost of proposed project: There are no capital expenditures assogiated with this
project. The PSF Freemont Endoscopy Center is an existing facility and these operating rooms are fully
built-out and operational.

3. Identification of service area: The service area is the North King Planning Area.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please contact me by phone at
(206) 442-1308 or by email at ezana@omwilaw.com.

Very truly yours,

OGDEN MURPHY WALLACE, P.L.L.C.

C S —

Elana R.Zana

cc: Rachel Todd, CEO, Puget Sound Gastroenterology (Via Email - rtodd@psgastro.com)
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